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CITY OF CORONA 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Corona, California, will 
conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers, at City Hall, 400 South Vicentia Avenue, in said 
City of Corona, on Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
That the City Council introduce by title only and waive full reading for consideration of an ordinance 
of the City of Corona, California, amending Chapters 15.02, 15.04, 15.05, 15.07, 15.08, 15.09, 
15.10, 15.11, 15.12, 15.20, 15.28, and Section 15.06.080 and adding Chapters 15.54 to Title 15 of 
the Corona Municipal Code, adopting by reference the 2019 Edition of the California Building 
Standards Code (California Code of Regulations, Title 24); including the 2019 California Building 
Code; the 2019 California Green Building Standards Code; the 2019 California Residential Code; 
the 2019 California Energy Code; the 2019 California Historical Building Code; the 2019 California 
Existing Building Code; the 2019 California Mechanical Code; the 2019 California Fire Code with 
Errata; the 2019 California Plumbing Code; and the 2019 California Electrical Code; together with 
certain additions, insertions, deletions and changes thereto. 
 
The purpose of each of these codes is to establish local building standards for the City of Corona in 
conformance with the state building standards, with such changes and modifications as are 
necessary to meet the local conditions in the City of Corona.  The proposed ordinance includes 
separate penalty clauses for violations of these codes, consistent with the Corona Municipal Code.  
Copies of the California Building Standards Code and the proposed ordinance adopting the same by 
reference as the City’s building standards are on file in the Community Development Department at 
City Hall, 400 South Vicentia Avenue and are open to public inspection. 
 
This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the application described 
above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have written comments that you 
wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the City Clerk, on or before the 
Tuesday prior to the meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, 
please call the Community Development Department at (951) 736-2434. 
 
Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk 
 
PUBLISHED: November 6, 2019 and November 13, 2019 
 


